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Hello All,  
Due to  the “Be the One” American Legion Family Day at the 
Cardinals Vs Panthers football game, we were invited to attend. 
So, we had to cancel the September meeting. Our next meeting 
will be October 12th, 2025, Sunday at 1pm. Thank you for being 
understanding. See you all until then.  
 
       
     Director Rick Curry 


